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 THANK YOU ROTARY!
On Tuesday November 6th, local Rotarians, Mr. Rod Seifert and Mr. Ken Nickel,

came to Lincoln School to deliver dictionaries to all students in the 3rd grade.   The

practice which is an annual event is part of a national project supported by Rotary

Clubs all over the country to promote local literacy as well as develop reading and

writing  skills for students in surrounding schools. 

 

Third grade students assembled in the cafeteria to greet the local members and

eagerly accepted the new dictionaries.   As part of the presentation, Mr. Seifert and

Mr. Nickel spoke about some of the Rotary's involvement with local initiatives and

projects as well as Rotary International's efforts to eradicate Polio throughout the

world.  As an added bonus, Mr. Seifert did a mini-language arts lesson for the group

to illustrate the importance of dictionary use in developing good writers, active 

readers and critical thinkers. 

 


